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SUPA Announcement

USET is a start-up company fueled by private funding and
incorporated in Delaware but conveniently housed in the
Washington, D.C. area.

Our goal is to provide a comprehensive group of services to
assist universities, federal,laboratories and industry to
facilitate their interaction in the management of
technology.

One of our first actions has been to acquire two companies
that have staffs trained in fostering that interaction. I
think you are all aware of Carl wooten's UTC which is now a
component of USET. In addition, USET will shortly acquire
the electronic information st~ff that developed and marketed
the Telescan stock analysis program which has 20,000 users.

Initially our focus will be on enhancing the services
provided by UTC to its clients, but we would be happy to
hear from others who have an interest in that kind of
s'ervice. In addition" we will be offering consulting
services to industry who need assistance in negotiating
cooperative R&D arrangements with the federal labs under
P.L.'i'9-502.

In the future we will be offering an interactive electronic
information system to our UTe client base and to anyone else
wishing to manage their own tecbnology and also assistance .
in new start-ups and further development based on B".Iit' e't tllf'j (/
positions.

For more details please pick up one of our folders, but
please note we will not be in our McLean, VA offices until
after March 11).

We also invite you to an open bar and hors d'oeuvres in the
Marlin Club which is shown on the hotel map of their grounds
at 7:00 - 9:00 tonight to visit with the USET staff.




